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I oppose this bill as the Oregon Department of Justice has been careless of its 

distribution of crime victim and domestic violence funds. It’s been giving them out to 

nonprofits that lack a staff, office or even a website. Over half a million dollars we’re 

given in VOCA funds by Oregon DOJ to a nonprofit that lacked a staff or office! 


